
Cross Lutheran School   Preschool-8th Grade 
Guiding children to learn, to love, and to live under the grace of God’s forgiveness. 

Phone: 989-453-3330                  Website: www.crosslutheranschool.org 
 

NEWS for the week of  September 5, 2017 

K-8 ● Sep. 6- Afternoon Chapel, 12:45;  Chapel will be held in the afternoon on the first 

Wednesday of the month.  It will be held at 8:00 all other weeks.  Parents, family, 

and friends are always welcome to attend.  

● Sep. 6/7- Pigeon District Library; Students go to the Library every three weeks, 

grades 3-8 on Wednesday and K-2 will go on Thursday. Please remind students to 

bring their library cards to school. 

● Sep. 12-15- NWEA testing 

● Sep. 12- Robotics Club begins for junior high students, 2:45-4:00.  The club will meet 

each Tuesday.  Our first competition will be in November.  

● Sep. 21- Family Softball Game, Potluck, and CEA Meeting 

● Attention Jr. High Parents: A down payment of $100 was due September 1 for any 

parent wanting to be a chaperone on the Washington, D.C. Trip.  If you have not yet 

paid, please pay as soon as possible to secure your spot.  

Preschool 
and  K-8 

● Laptops for Sale, $25!  They are four years old and a little bit slow, but they are still 
in good working condition.  There are only a few left. Please contact Mr. Faupel with 
any questions, david@crosslutheranschool.org.  

● Chapel offerings this month go toward the NALC Disaster Relief Fund, which will aid 
those affected by Hurricane Harvey.   Throughout the year, chapel offerings will also 
be used to support Djenika, a student in Haiti. 

● Sep. 20- Picture Day 
● Box tops for Education - This is an easy opportunity for you to help support Cross 

Lutheran School!  Look for the pink Box Tops Coupon on hundreds of products.  Clip 
it from the package and place in the church office.  Please be mindful of the bonus 
box tops as they expire sooner than the others. 

Preschool 
 

● Thanks to Reagan for snacks!   

● For your safety on the playground, NO SANDALS OR FLIP-FLOPS please. 

● Do you have any interesting items to share for our science table? Feel free to bring 

in Nature items such as Flowers, nests, seed pods, bugs or extra garden produce. 

Band ● Band classes are Tuesdays & Thursdays, beginning Sept.5, for all students in 
grades 5-8.  Mrs. Elston will be contacting new band students & parents this week 
about choosing instruments.  Returning students, bring your instruments Sept. 5.  I 
look forward to hearing you play! 
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